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Friday 13th December 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

It has certainly been a busy week at Warren Park! We are so proud of how our children shared 

their learning and explained life at our school to the Ofsted team – they did an amazing job 

alongside our fantastic staff team. Thank you to everyone who replied to the questionnaire or 

spoke to the inspectors during their visit as they were very impressed with your contributions. It 

is likely to be January before we receive their report. 

 

Well done to all the children for their fabulous Christmas concerts and thank you so much for 

joining us and embracing the festive season. We look forward to seeing you at our events next 

week and I have included the dates below for reference. 

 

As we have a lot of activities towards the end of next week, we will make Wednesday, Thursday 

and Friday ‘Christmas wear what you like days’ for everyone. 

 

Whole School Wednesday 18/12/24 4pm Choir Concert 

Infants Thursday 19/12/24 Lunchtime Christmas Dinner + Christmas Jumpers 

Whole School Thursday 19/12/24 3.30-5.00 pm Christmas Fair 

Juniors Friday 20/12/24 Lunchtime Christmas Dinner + Christmas Jumpers 

Whole School Friday 20/12/24 All day Parties / Y6 reward trip 

             

 
 
Wishing you a very Merry Christmas and Happy New Year! 
 

Elizabeth Cooper 

 

 


